
 
December 31, 2022 

  
Dear Members and Friends of the Kentucky Federation of Republican Women, 

  
As I reflect on the last two years while a volunteer in this organization with the title of President, I 
will remember the kindness and goodness I experienced from many of our members. We shared free 
and unmerciful favor while we sprung up and developed a maturity despite the influences which 
stalled the speed with which we would move forward. And those who joined in shared success with 
the leadership despite any differences. But most of all, we learned more about what is right and what 
is wrong instead of conforming just keep unity. 

  
The work of any organization takes acts by many with only few to lead the charge. Leadership is the 
capacity to lead and the ability to make decisions based on the knowledge which is known. A good 
leader can discern the difference between that which is directed outward to others and inward to 
self. A true leader can set aside their own natural desires and expect nothing in return. 
  
As your leader, it has truly been an honor to work with many of you as we shared in successes. I am 
grateful for the opportunity to serve as President, and I encourage you to continue with the work you 
began in your communities and for the good of this organization. 
  
Best of luck to the women in Campbell, Owsley, and Woodford Counties as they complete the 
application process for new charters in our Kentucky Federation. Thank you to the almost 600 new 
members for joining our group in the past two years and welcome to our “Federation Sisterhood.” 

  
As a woman of Faith, I will pray for the new leadership team.  I encourage you to do the same. With 
your help, they will continue to move forward on the road to accomplishments despite any 
opposition. 
  
Until we meet again on this journey we call life, may God Bless you and yours in 2023! 
  
For God and Country, 

Pam 

Pamela S. Roberts 
President, KFRW – 2021 & 2023 

  
P.S. Sage sends her thanks for the opportunity to serve as KFRW Mascot these last two years. She is 
looking forward to her retirement on January 1st! 

 


